PLAN CHANGE 5

Notice is hereby given that the Ashburton
District Council made its decision on
submissions to Proposed Plan Change
5 to the Ashburton District Plan (2014)

at its meeting of 20 March 2024. The
Commissioner's recommendation to
approve the Plan Change with some
amendments was adopted by Council.

The adopted recommendation and the
amended Plan Change are now available
on Council's website ashburtondc.govt.
nz. Copies may also be inspected during
office hours at Council offices, 2 Baring
Square East, Ashburton.

Jane Donaldson
Group Manager Compliance &
Development




